
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Next week we will be looking at weaving in class and I would like this to be done using natural 

materials such as twigs and leaves.  I therefore intend to take the pupils on a walk around the local 

area to collect different materials on Thursday 26th September 2019 during the morning.  

 

As this trip is covered under the ‘local walk’ permission that all parents/carers have already signed 

there is no need to request permission.  

 

In addition, please can pupils bring in a plastic carrier bag on this day in order to carry what they 

find back to school.  

 

 

Any questions, please ask. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                         Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher                               Head Teacher  

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk   Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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